Pike Fold Community School 
KS1 Newsletter
Friday 17th May 2019
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Dates for the diary
EYFS Trip 
Monday 20th May

KS1 celebration assembly
Friday 24th May
Half Term
Monday 27th – Friday 31st May











	
Homework
Year 1:
Comprehension Page 28 
My Maths online

Year 2:
No homework this week

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme called ‘Spelling Shed’. Please check your child’s book bag for the list.

Reading – Please can books and reading records back in every day. Thank you.

Year 1 have started their new book this week, which is a traditional tale from a different culture called Tiger Child. We have been verbally retelling the story, ordering the different sections of the story and writing exclamatory sentences. In Maths, we have been using our number lines to find missing numbers from addition and subtraction number sentences. 

Year 2 have been busy doing lots of revision ready for their SAT’s week.

A polite reminder that every child should have a P.E kit in school please.
Also, if your child has earrings in and they are unable to take them out by themselves, please make sure they are taken out at home on their P.E day. 




[bookmark: _GoBack]App Downloads
Please download the following apps
Class Dojo App Group call – Xpressions App (all newsletters and parental letters will be uploaded to this app) 

General Reminders
· Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis.
· Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk
· Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614 
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